
 

 

 

 

 

A campaign designed to spread the truth about migration!  

…And we need your help to spread it! 

 

 

 

 

 

The anti-rumours campaign aims to fight against these widespread myths and prejudices 
by providing evidence-based answers to common misconceptions. Social networks and 
viral information channels will be used to provide factually accurate information and 
explanations on migration and diversity to combat unfounded (but widespread) myths and 
misconceptions that put social cohesion at risk. 

Active participation from citizens to assist in dispelling these rumours is an essential aspect 
of the project! 

We will offer you: 

 Free training on immigration and migrant integration; 

 Resources to explain and counter the most common misconceptions; 

 Lesson plans and workshop ideas for use in your organisation; 

 The opportunity to affect social change! 
  

Interested? Sign-up for an awareness-raising workshop for more information!  

Workshops will take place on Tuesday 17th and 24th June, 11am – 1pm: Central Buildings, 

51A O’Connell Street, Limerick. 

Contact Matt Cannon at m.cannon@dorasluimni.org or Aideen Roche at 

a.roche@dorasluimni.org for further details. 

                   

“Free buggies on 

arrival”  

 

“Asylum seekers live 

in luxury”

 

“Only here for  

hand-outs” 
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